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Press reports regarding ITC Limited and EIH Limited 

 

The press today had reports that ITC Limited is interested in picking up a stake in EIH Limited. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of ITC Limited and EIH Limited. 

 

ITC Limited has vide their letter dated August 7, 2001 stated, "We write to advise that the 

Company has not acquired any shares of EIH Limited". 

 

EIH Limited.has vide their letter dated August 7, 2001 stated, "We have no information regarding 

the matter referred in your letter under reference". 
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The Exchange has successfully completed its 369th Normal Settlement 

 

The Exchange has successfully completed its 369th Normal Settlement (Rolling T+5 following SEBI 

directive) since inception i.e., Settlement Number N – 2001048 on August 7, 2001. The settlement 

statistics are as follows: 

Particulars Values 

  N-2001048 

Total traded quantity (lakhs) 618.75 

Total traded value (Rs. In Crores) 1259.23 

Total value of the settlement (Securities) (Rs. In Crores) 188.36 

Total value of the settlement (Funds) (Rs. In Crores) 76.83 

Shortages for the settlement 1.40% 

% of Delivery ( No. of shares delivered / No. of shares traded)  19.91% 
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